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Greetings Senator Dembrow,
I would urge you to vote in favor of of SB 557 which I believe is coming up for vote March 1st. This
bill seems to strike the most sensible balance between protecting our marine resources while
avoiding disrupting stable, affordable energy supplies.
As a lifetime commercial fisherman of near 60 years I am very concerned with the continuing
deterioration of our oceans due to ongoing acidification and exploding bloom of Phytoplankton.
Thank you very much for your attention.

David H Densmore
F/V- Cold Stream
F/V-Dreamer  
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